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ABOR Welcomes Newly Appointed Student Regent  
 

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – The Arizona Board of Regents welcomes Anthony Rusk, an undergraduate 
student at the University of Arizona, to the board as the new student regent. Gov. Ducey 
announced Rusk’s appointment today and it is pending approval by the Arizona State Senate.  
 
Rusk, a sophomore at the University of Arizona
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